
        

Staff Work Life Committee Meeting Notes 

             Wednesday, February 27, 2019   

 

Attendance  

Patricia Huntington, Brian McGahan, Laura Putnam, Isaiah Tolbert (by phone), Joshua Loucks  
Ex Officio: Cathy Stevens, and Jo Ellen Pinkham 
Unable to attend:  Benny Thomas, Patrick Richey  
 
Discussion 

1. Brian opened the discussion by letting the committee know that he reached out to department heads for 
an opportunity for their department to host Pop up Pub, however he did not receive any interest in 
sponsoring.  It was agreed that the SWLC will host Pop up Pub on April 17th.   
 

2. Submission for Baby Picture Contest will take place from March 1st to March 15th.  Laura Putnam is sending 
an email to announce the contest:  
• Contest is open to all faculty and staff 
• Picture of a toddler up to kindergarten age    
• Cast your vote only once 
• All pictures with corresponding numbers will be posted on big board, in the hallway outside the Forum 

of Shults Center 
• A Ballot Box will be at hand from March 20 to March 29.   
• The winner will be announced on April 1st with $25.00 Gift Card from B&N Bookstore 

 
3. The Staff Work Life Committee Bylaws was reviewed; with Brian and Isaiah finishing their term, Laura 

Putnam was elected to be the next chair.  Laura will send a call for the nomination. The election will take 
place in April.  A new member will be elected as Vice-Chair once new members are on board in May.  
 

4. Update:   
• Campaign for United Way will begin this week.  There is no “basket raffle” this year.    
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Erminda Hugh 


